SOUTHEASTERN SWIMMING CLUB DEVELOPMENT REPORT
 

The National Club Development Committee will finally put out the Club Recognition Program in the next few weeks. It was presented at the Convention, and received a great response. The goal of the program is to identify and recognize club programs that display a commitment to long term club growth and development. Look for the particulars on the U.S.A.Swimming web site very soon.
 

The I.M.X. program has some interesting updates. There is a IMX & PowerPoint calculator that will allow comparison of performances across stokes, distances and events, as well as between age groups. Coaches also now have access to the listings for all of the athletes on their team through their my U.S.A. swimming page.
 

U.S.A.Swimming has restated their commitment to increasing diversity at all levels of the sport. To this end they have hired John Cruzat as the diversity specialist. Please take advantage of this resource, and contact John if he can be of any assistance.
 

Information on all of the club development programs ( I.M.X., virtual club championships, Cub Excellence, and club recognition ) are available on the U.S.A. Swimming web site.
 

The L.S.C. has a book of comparisons that was developed by U.S.A.Swimming. This information is available to all clubs, and it includes coaching, performance and retention data. For more details contact Ton Healey or Ben Davis
